## **Public Comment**

## Central Virginia Transportation Authority (CVTA) Technical Advisory Committee Meeting on March 8, 2021

From: Carl Schwendeman

Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 12:24 PM

To: CVTA

**Subject:** Could the Central Transportation Authority fund one of Powhatan's

sidewalk projects?

Good day my name is Carl and I have a question. I saw on the proposed budget that Powhatan County has no proposed spending plans for 2021 for the Virginia Transportation Authority.

Is there still time to change that to include one of Powhatan's three sidewalk projects. Such as Powhatan County has a \$450,000-dollar proposal to extend the Village Courthouse sidewalks 900 feet down Skaggs Road from the Intersection of Old Buckingham Road and Skaggs Road to a baseball field?

We also have a 1.9-million-dollar project to extend the village sidewalks 0.7th of a mile from Old Buckingham Road and Mann Road to the Powhatan Middle School.

Powhatan County also has \$480,000 Village sidewalks east by 1,000 feet. Powhatan County even had a debate last night about trying to fund sidewalk expansion in the Village of Powhatan.

Could the CVTA at least add one or two of the \$400,000 village sidewalk projects to its 2021 funding plan for Powhatan County?

Thank you. Carl.





Two drawings of what Huguenot Road could look like if 3 to 5-foot-wide shoulders and a 5-foot-wide sidewalk would be added to it. This is around the intersection of Huguenot Springs and Huguenot Trail about a mile east of that intersection. Mr. Schwendeman also has a few drawings of what Huguenot Springs would look like if it was rebuilt from the Intersection with Huguenot Trail to the Banard's Creek Bridge with shoulders and had some of the dead man's curves removed and a sidewalk added to it.